
 

 

 

 

         July 17, 2015 

 

 

Dear Ing. Felix Gundacker, 

 

I wish to thank you on behalf of the 35th International Association of Jewish Genealogical 

Societies (IAJGS) International Conference on Jewish Genealogy, which took place in Jerusalem.  

Your databases as part of the resource room added much to our conference! The resource room 

was open Monday through Thursday from 8:30-18:00. On Wednesday it was open till 21:00 and 

on Friday from 8:30-11:00. We had 20 computers available for the use of attendees. The room 

was always full, with the attendees having to choose between attending lectures or making use 

of the collection of databases we offered. Some even mentioned coming to the conference to 

make use of the resources and get acquainted with the databases. 

There were approximately l,000 participants.  Attendees came from 25 different countries 

around the world:  from Australia to Europe, Great Britain to South Africa, Latin America, North 

America and Israel.   

If you would like to see pictures of the conference, they can be seen on the conference 

Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/IAJGSConference?ref=hl  

Thank you again. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rose Feldman 

35th IAJGS International Conference on Jewish Genealogy Resource Room Coordinator 
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